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As longtime advocates for LGBTQIA+ rights and equality, the ACLU of Rhode Island 

supports this resolution, which expresses the Rhode Island House of Representatives’ commitment 

to supporting and protecting LGBTQIA+ identifying Rhode Islanders.  

 

In the wake of continuing attacks from the current presidential administration against the 

transgender and non-binary community, the sentiments of this resolution are particularly pertinent. 

Now, more than ever, it is important for our state leaders to take a stand against discrimination and 

to assure targeted communities of the state’s strong support for them from unwarranted and 

prejudicial attacks on their very being.   

 

Thank you for considering our views.  
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